
From: Brigid Kowalczyk  

Sent: Wednesday, October 04, 2017 8:37 AM 

To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 

Subject: Cottages for students on Pontiac Trail 

 

I am on record as very confused about why these cottages need to be built in a residential 

neighborhood along a very busy road into town.  The density of buildings, persons, cars and 

traffic send chills up my spine!  My main concern is the traffic and what will happen to these 

buildings if the students do not care to live so far away from the center of campus.  Will there be 

an increase in public transportation to accommodate their needs for trips back and forth?  For 

early morning classes and late night parties or bar visits?  Will the AATA increase their busses 

for these students? Perhaps running every 15 minutes?  Until 2 am? 

 

Brigid Kowalczyk 
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